
 

MMoonnddaayy,,  AApprriill  2255,,  22002222  
 
Good morning.   
We’ll be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Here are your announcements: 
 
This Friday is our Terry Fox run. We do the run at this time of year to commemorate the 
beginning of Terry's run on April 12th, 1980 when he dipped his prosthetic leg in the Atlantic 
Ocean to start his journey. On Friday, please wear red, white, Canadian emblems or TF shirts 
to celebrate this.  
 
Please bring Toonies for Terry to your classroom teacher.  Each class is trying to raise at least 
$50, which would be over $1000 as a school.  Also ask your parents to donate online at 
TerryFox.org 
 
Drop in badminton will start on Monday for grades 6 and 7.  The first 30 students in the gym 
after the eating bell will be allowed to play.  Grade 8's will be allowed to play on Fridays at 
lunch.  Bring your own racket and birdie if you have them. 
 
The Rugby season is underway! Reminder to students that Rugby practices will be every 
Tuesday and Thursday afterschool! If you still want to join please see Mr. Martin or Mr. Arthur 
to pick up a permission slip!  
 
Reminder to the Orange Team teachers that you are on supervision at Nutrition Break this 
week. Please wear your vest and enjoy the beautiful grounds . 


